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FOREIGN ECONOMIC ADMINISTRATION

61 Broadway, New York

November 16, 1944

Major M. Chodacki

Polish Consulate General

151 East 67 Street

New York 21, N.Y.

Dear Major Ghodacki,

In answer to your letter of November 7, we have been in touch

with our Washington office and have carefully considered the questions

which you put to us.

We can tell you first that the Polish Intelligence reports are

considered among the most useful of the many varieties of intelligence

received by the Economic Intelligence Division, Obviously, many of

the target objectives, in Occupied Europe are no longer target objectives

but material on Germany Proper is still very much in demand,

In connection with your question as to the percentage of your

materiel which may be new to FEA, we have great difficulty in giving

you an answer because of the large amount of material constantly coming

in. In any case, you can be assured that your reports are definitely

useful in supplementing reports from other sources. This is especially

true when your material goes into great detail,

As to future needs we might say that we have been studying new

techniques, new methods, new inventions, new processes and new develop-

ments in German technology and industry during the war years, and in this

study your material has been most useful. We shall be especially inter-

ested to receive from you in the future any reports dealing with more

recent German technical and industrial developments with emphasis on

the names and locations of the factories and, if possible, the names

of the technicians.

We hope that the above will give you some idea of the value of

your reports to us during the past year, and we shall hope that we may

continue to be the recipient of your reports as long the European war

continues,

Very sincerely yours,

/- / R.H. Scannell

Intelligence Officer

Za zgodność odpisu:
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